
From: Patterson, Sam (A. Albanese, MP) [mailto:Sam.Patterson@aph.gov.au] 
Sent: Friday, 10 August 2018 4:41 PM 
To: David N Anderson <Anderson.David.N@abc.net.au> 
Subject: Anthony Albanese - Radio Bird man - Letter of Support 

Dear David, 
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Please find attached a letter of support from Anthony in regards to the ABC deciding not to acquire 
the broadcasting rights to Descent into the Maelstrom - The Radio Birdman Story.

Please feel free to give me a ring if you would like to discuss this further, I am sure Anthony would 
be happy to chat as well. 

Enjoy your weekend. 

Regards, 

Sam 

Sam Patterson 

Electorate Officer 
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